
City of New Bedford Christmas
and New Year’s Day trash and
recycling schedules
All residential trash, recycling, and bulk pickup routes will
be running on schedule this week and next, through Jan. 1,
2022. Commercial and downtown trash and recycling collections
will be running on schedule, as well, meaning there are no
changes in the City’s pickup services through Christmas and
New Year’s Day.

The city Recycling Center at 1103 Shawmut Ave. will have one
change in hours, opening only for a half day on Friday, Dec.
24. The center will be open only from 8 a.m. to noon that day,
due to the Christmas Eve holiday.
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